
 

 

BR Woodworking Club Meeting Minutes 
Feb. 4, 2017 
Location: Warren Dufrene’s Shop     
 
Welcome, President Hays Town 
 
Invocation - Mark Monistere 
Pledge of Allegiance - Club 
 
Secretary Report - Roy Smith: 
 
Treasurer Report - Warren Dufrene: 
 Starting Balance - $1,785.65 
 Deposit  - $866.6  
 Spent -  0 
 Ending Balance - $2,652.25 
  
 29 of the 63 members have paid 2017 dues as of this morning. 
 
Web Master Report - Jim Landry: 
 At the end of the month (Feb.) all members that have not paid their dues will 
 be removed from the club’s roll.  The password to the “Members Only” page 
 of the club’s website will be changed at the end of the month also.  Look for 
 an email containing the new password. 
 
 Facebook “Likes” now up to 211. 
 
 Continue to receive request for help from the general public through Facebook -  
 2 request for a place to do woodworking. 
   
V.P. Report - Bob Chambers: 
 2017 club meeting schedule printout available also on website. 
 
 These are 2 meetings scheduled for March.  The second meeting will be held 
 3/18/17 with the topic being Sharpening Irons. 
 No location yet.  Passed around a sign-up sheet to determine the number 
 of attendees.  Will put a sign up sheet on web site also.  Mark Monistere 
 will work on getting a meeting location. 
 
Service Projects Report - Lee Owens: 
  
 David Smith - weekend of Feb 11,1917 in Erwinville at Sandy’s Daiquiris, the  
 annual Wildlife Cook Off will be held to raise money for St. Jude’s Dream Day. 
 An auction will be held in conjunction with the cook off.  If club members have  
 any woodworking items or tools that they would like to donate please contact 
 David.  All funds raised will go to St. Jude’s. 



 

 

 
 
 Terry Landry - Flowers Solution Academy in Clinton has asked the club to help 
 in building some bookcases.  They want the club to cut out the bookcase parts  
 and then help the students assemble them at a later date.  Passed around a 
 sign-up sheet for members interested either in helping cut out parts or 
 assembly or both.  As more detail are made available they will be posted on 
 the web site.  Contact Terry for more information. 
 
 Wayne Matherne - Wayne and Harold Choate made 62 pencil holders (fish and  
 elephant style) for the second grade classes at Freshwater School in Denham 
 Springs.  Also built 3 benches to replace a bench that was lost in the flood. 
    
Skill Topic : Finishes & Dowel Joinery. 
    
In Attendance: 
Bob Bewick 
Ken Brown 
Tim Brown 
Keith Bryan 
James Burris 
George Cenac 
Bob Chambers 
Curtis Dawson 
Roland Dommert 
Warren Dufrene 
Cody Henderson 
Paul Hornsby 
Kesh Ikuma 
Danny Kerr 
Guy LaBranche 
Jim Landry 
Terry Landry 
Micheal Lee 
Wayne Matherne 
Mark Monistere 
John Murphy 
Lee Owens 
John Parker 
Jeni Passman 
David Smith 
Roy Smith 
Lee Soileaux 
Hays Town 
Shawn Walker 
Rob Whitelaw 



 

 

 
Visitors: 
Randy Gonzales 
 
  
  
  


